
Hi everyone,

Just a quick clarification – when you respond to the Discussion question, please leave your
response on this site (specifically here), and NOT on the Spring 2019 site (where you are
reading the advice of others).

If you have already posted something on the Spring 2019 site, please re-post it here!

Thanks to all – let me know if this is confusing,

Prof. Reitz

https://openlab.citytech.cuny.edu/2021-spring-mat-2680-reitz/2021/02/08/discussion-advice-from-the-past/

